Social Network Policy

Little Acorns Pre-school take photographs of the children for observation  reasons. With regards to the E.Y.F.S, we as a Pre-school, have to give evidence of activities the children gain, due to some of the developments required a photograph will be taken.
At NO time will photographs or videos be put on social network sites i.e.: Bebo, you tube or face book.
Sometimes the Pre-school will employ a professional person to take Photographs or videos of a special event, i.e. nativity, singing etc. These people are CRB checked.



Mobile Phone Policy
Little Acorns Pre-school use a mobile phone for contacting people and for people to contact them, the phone does not have a camera application. All staff phones are in bags or locked in a filing cabinet, at no time is a staff mobile is on their person during the session. 
